
GET CONNECTED! 

White Bluff United Methodist Church 
Fall Book Study 

September 6, 2022 
New Time:   10:00 a.m. 

Room 21 
 

Book:  $10 each (Paperback) 
 

To purchase a book contact: 
 Harriet Cobb 

(912) 925-3320 
 

The Study will be 6 sessions. 
A DVD will be used throughout the study. 

 

Office Closed 

Labor Day 

September 5, 2022 

 

PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDAR….. 
 

DATE CHANGE 
 

CHURCH COUNCIL MEETING 
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 14, 2022 

7:00 P.M. 
HORTON HALL 

 
OUR DISTRICT SUPERINTENDENT WILL BE JOINING US TO ANSWER  
QUESTIONS ABOUT THE DISCERNMENT PROCESS. WE WILL STILL HAVE  
OUR REGULAR BI-MONTHLY MEETING..WITH COMMITTEE REPORTS. 
PLEASE PLAN TO ATTEND. 
 
If you have questions contact : 
 

Kay Williamson  
(912) 925-3723 
(912) 656-2683 (text) 
catlady1091@yahoo.com 

WBUMC DISCERNMENT PROCESS DEVOTIONAL 1 

Do not be conformed to this world, but continuously be transformed by the 
renewing of your minds so that you may be able to determine what God's 

will is—what is proper, pleasing, and perfect.  Romans 12:2 
 

•       White Bluff has now entered the Discernment Process, so we           

  ALL need to use our heads, our hearts, and our time to  

            discover, both individually and corporately, what we discern to  

            be God’s will for WBUMC.  
 

•       We certainly do NOT want to have a knee-jerk reaction to the 

            very complex issues of faith in practice that are before us!  We  

            each (in September) and as a congregation (in October) must 

            use prayer, scripture study, the guidance of the Holy Spirit, and 

            thoughtful exploration of personal beliefs to bring us to a  

            knowledge of God’s will. 

  

•       Of course, members of the congregation will be discussing 

            many aspects related to this process we are undertaking in the 

            weeks to come.  Let NOT ONE OF US forget that we are all  

            beloved children of God!  Each one of us deserves to be heard 

            without judgment; each one of us deserves to be loved by  

            others despite any difference in beliefs.  Please consider  

            carefully how you might best share your ideas and listen to  

            others’ ideas within our congregation during the Discernment  

            Process. 

 

•        Please pray daily that God will truly guide you as you  
            participate in the decision-making process. 

GAME NIGHT 
(First and Third Fridays) 

 

 September  2nd and 16th 
7:00 P.M. 

Fellowship Hall 
 

Soft drinks provided 
Bring a snack to share 

    WORSHIP SERVICE  
 

  

  9:30 A.M.      Traditional Worship (Sanctuary) 
  9:30 A.M.       Flourish Kid’s  (Children’s Church-Room 9) 
10:30 A.M.      Connection Café  
                          (Coffee & Doughnuts-Fellowship Hall) 
  

11:00 A.M.       Sunday School Classes  
 
                Note: 
No Children’s Sunday School for the month of September. 
Journey with Friends moved to Room 28. 



11911 WHITE BLUFF ROAD 

SAVANNAH, GEORGIA 31419 

(912) 925-5924 

REV. BARRY GIDDENS, SENIOR PASTOR 

WEBSITE: WWW.WHITEBLUFFMETHODIST.ORG 

EMAIL: INFO@WHITEBLUFFMETHODIST.ORG 

      

 
*Doxology                         Congregation  
No. 95 

 

 
Scripture                                 2 Timothy 1:13           Rev. Barry Giddens 
                    
 

Sermon                   Rev. Barry Giddens 
    “Basics of the Christian Faith: The Apostles Creed” 

 
Holy Communion              Rev. Barry Giddens 
 
 
Closing Hymn                    “To God Be the Glory”                      Congregation 
No. 98           (Verses 1, 2 and 3) 
 
 

 

*Benediction                            Rev. Barry Giddens 

 
 

*Postlude                                  “Fanfare”                         Suzanne Woodrum 
                                 Arrangement by Bach                                        
                                                 
                                            *Those who are able, please stand 

 
 

                Director of Music: Russell Duke 
        Assistant Director of Music: Cindy Layton 
   Organist: Suzanne Woodrum 
 

             Pianists: Jane Beare and Phyllis Duke 
 

 

      THE WORSHIP OF GOD 

September 4, 2022 

 
 
 

  
Welcome and Announcements                Rev. Barry Giddens 

 
 

Chimes                  Suzanne Woodrum 
 
 

Prelude                        “Lord of the Dance”                     Suzanne Woodrum                      

                           Setting by Wagner  
                                                                                       
 

   
 

*Opening Hymn of Praise                Congregation 
  No. 61                                   “Come Thou Almighty King” 
                (Verses 1, and 4) 

 
Apostle’s Creed                   Rev. Barry Giddens 
No. 881 

 
*Gloria Patri                                          Congregation 
No. 71 

 
Children’s Message                 Rev. Barry Giddens 

 
Our Morning Prayer                 Rev. Barry Giddens 

 
The Lord’s Prayer                 Rev. Barry Giddens 
No. 895 
 

 
 

 
        

Anthem                      “Here I Am, Lord”                      Chancel Choir
                                                                                   

                 
 

Offertory Hymn                     “I Come with Joy”                           Congregation 
     

No. 617              (Verses 1, 3 and 5)                                      
                
 
Offertory Prayer                         Rev. Barry Giddens 

 
 

 Offertory                      “The Old Rugged Cross”                    Trudy Harting 
 

“The Easter Challenge: 

 The Need for Church Life” 

Current Series: 

Sanctuary Flowers 
 

The flowers on the altar  
are in honor of 

all hard working  
Americans 

by 
Bob and Lucy Froelich 


